
 
From: Bob Entwistle 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 2:49 PM 

To: Stouder, Heather 

Subject: Proposed Cosmos Development 

 
Hi Heather, 
Just a quick note in support of the Cosmos proposal and especially the planned music venue.   
 
Definitely support some bike parking though 125 spaces may be overkill considering that concerts 
in Madison are predominately during school year when UW is in session and fewer people ride 
during colder months. 
 
Thanks for all your work on this proposal! 
 
Bob Entwistle 
2709 Center Ave 
Madison 53704 

 


